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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
On behalf of the school we are pleased to inform that the academic session of 2020-21 has begun on a positive 
note through virtual platform. The active participation of all stake holders – Students, Parents and Teachers have 
ensured that the School achieves excellence through determination and hard work. 
 
We are glad to share with you that our online teaching from Pre Nursery to Class XII has been going on smoothly. 
We have accustomed ourselves very well to the ‘New Normal.’ We thank you for being supportive patrons of the 
school’s new endeavour and initiatives taken in teaching-learning process, ECA and club activities. 
 
We had gathered valuable feedback from parents and students at all levels, their positive comments have 
motivated us to do even better. Parents have highly appreciated the efforts of the teachers in clearing concepts, 
solving mathematical problems, showing videos, posting class-work and homework regularly and meticulously 
correcting assignments. 
 
The parents have found our new methodology of teaching using Zoom and GMEET highly effective. We have been 
able to conduct various activities like Rabindra Jayanti, World Yoga Day, Father’s Day, tribute to nature, 
sensitisation about animal rights, social service and many other programmes successfully. 
The words of encouragement received from parents have guided us to impart quality education for holistic 
development of the students. Keeping the health of our students as the prime focus, a new timetable has been 
proposed with lessened screen time. 
 
In view of the pandemic, we have undertaken the following decisions regarding the fee structure: - 
 
• The fee for the session 2020-21 has been rolled back and we are following the fee structure which was prevalent 
in the session 2019-20. 
• The school has managed to temporarily reduce the monthly fees for July and August by ₹ 300. The situation will 
be reviewed further in August. 
• The development fee which was deferred to August previously, will be further deferred to September. Moreover, 
Rs.1000 has been waived off from the development fee as a special benefit to our students. 
• The second instalment of the session fee which was supposed to be paid in September has been deferred to 
January 2021. 
• Those who have not cleared their monthly fees of April and May are hereby requested to make the payment latest 
by July 10th to avoid late charges. 
• Those parents who have cleared the whole year fees will have their excess amount adjusted after the school 
reopens. 
 
The school has faced financial stress due to the unprecedented situation, however it has continued to pay the 
salaries of all teachers and staff besides maintaining the school infrastructure, payments of all statutory dues and 
other expenses. We thank the parents who have paid the school fees on time to help the institution. The above 
reduction in fees has been given as a gesture of goodwill, however considering our strained finances to continue 
with the school operations effectively. The school management will request parents to pay all outstanding dues to 
help the school tide over this challenge and play a constructive role in its development. 
 
We look forward to your continued support in the long lasting interest of your wards. We believe that every dark 
cloud has a silver lining and together we shall overcome these trying times. 
 
Best wishes, 
School Management , PBAS 
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